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564 Lakeshore Drive,
Chase, BC, VOE-1MO
kb1@telus.net
250-318-4527

D8 ZC Karen’'s Remarks

It's October already, fall is in full swing, temperatures are cooling off. The leaves are
changing colors. As you can see, | am going to include D3 and D10 along with us in
D8. Sadly those 2 zones have no Zone Chairs and | would like to continue to help them
attain info and any other help if needed. If anyone has a spark of interest in stepping up
to be a Zone Chair please ask me any questions, | am more than willing to always help
out. It is a very rewarding experience, as you can see, | am on Year #2.

Don’t Forget to do your MMR’s before the 20th of each month.

You all have done great so far.

If you are a new Secretary and need help with MYLION or MYLCI please let
me know and | can assist with training, and or forward you a “how to”
brochure.

Zone meeting: Saturday October 29th at 10am by zoom. This Zone meeting is for all
D3, D8, and D10 . Please mark your calendars.

WHAT IS YOUR CLUB’S UPCOMING EVENTS.
| have not received many updates from D3, D8, or D10. Please let me know what your
clubs are doing, this advertising could help promote your event.

Sonrento .Cwm November 5 will be our first and hopefully annual Craft Sale. It will be held at the

Shuswap Lake Estates Community Centre at 2405 Centennial Drive in Blind Bay - right across from
Duffer's Den and the golf course - from 9 am to 3 pm. We have an awesome collection of vendors
already booked. This event is free and there is lots of free parking.

November 26 is our Seniors' Christmas Party and Silent Auction. Finally, after two and a half years,
we are able to hold this popular event once again. It is also at the Shuswap Lake Estates Community
Centre at 2405 Centennial Drive in Blind Bay - right across from Duffer's Den and the golf course -
from 6 - 10 pm. Light refreshments will be served and we will be having a 50/50 draw. This event is
free and there is lots of free parking.



(Bendeen Lions have been busy working with different clubs in different towns around

SD73. They are doing vision screening with Grades 3 & 6. | had the most wonderful
opportunity to be present in Chase last week when Bob and Beryl Cook were here.
They allowed me to be “hands on” and assist in screening the 44 students that were
available here to be screened. From there, we sent home 3 referrals to parents of
possible concerns for parents to follow up on.

It was a most rewarding experience doing it first hand. If you have the opportunity in
your area to assist with your school, give it a try.

1(}D§Wﬁwng,sfom upcoming Club Visits:

Kamloops Paddlewheelers: Oct 18

Ashcroft & District: Oct 19
Logan Lake Oct 24
Kamloops Aberdeen Oct 25
Barriere Nov 2
Sorrento Nov 3

Remember lo always “Inspire through Service .
When you serve, il inspires others lo do the same.



Websites for more info and Resources:
MD19: https://lionsmd19.org
District D: https://e-district.ora/sites/19d

LCI: https://lionsclubs.org
Border Crossing: https://lionsmd19.org/newsletters.php

Contacts: &

International President: Bryan Sheehan Together we can

District Governor: Debbie Allan dandballan@telus.net Many hands make light work
1st Vice DG: Mike Livingstone mickstone2@gmail.com

DG Bulletin Editor: PDG Debbie Bostock debbie.bostock@gmail.com

D8 Bulletin Editor: Karen Bassett kb1@telus.net
MD19 Office md19lions@lionsmd19.org
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